
I am submitting testimony for HB 1510.


To discriminate and limit the ability to travel, enter a business, obtain employment, etc. based 
on a person’s vaccination (or even immunity based on antibodies obtained naturally) status is 
wrong. 

In a nation that is stressing unity and love for one another now more than ever, this divides us 
even further than we already are. It creates even more judgement, strain and division. 

Everyone has their own unique story and health. We are all unique, precious human beings that 
deserve to be treated as such. 

I recognize that COVID-19 and other illnesses are serious and can be deadly especially to 
vulnerable populations. However, rather than encouraging a label proving ‘status’, we should 
be encouraging one another and supporting one another in how we can make health choices 
that are best for ourselves based on our individuality, whether or not a person chooses to be 
vaccinated. We need to look at REAL, UNBIASED research to determine the best and 
healthiest ways to nourish our bodies and souls so we can be more resilient mentally and 
physically to pathogens, toxins, etc. There is not a one size fits all approach. Requiring proof 
that a person is or isn’t immune to COVID-19 isn’t going to solve the health crisis magically. On 
paper and in real life, this is NOT an ethical approach to making us healthier OR making us feel 
like loved, individual human beings. 

PLEASE, do NOT allow discrimination based on immune status (whether naturally acquired or 
by vaccination).


